Dear student,
My name is STUDENT NAME and I am your student yearbook ambassador.  The yearbook ambassador is a new program to help ensure that each student is better represented in the yearbook and that they receive all information pertaining to the yearbook.   The yearbook is the official school record of the year and a permanent keepsake that preserves all of the memories of the school year and we want to make sure your memories are included.  Throughout the year I will be in contact with you and you can contact me with any questions you may have but for now we’d like to know what activities, interests or hobbies you participate in or will participate in that we can cover in the yearbook.   I will also keep you up to date on yearbook deadlines and other activities you should know about.  If you could please fill out the information below and return this to me or the yearbook room I’d appreciate it.  If you have any questions or other ideas please email be at yearbook@email.com.
Thank you,

Student Name


Please list any activities, hobbies or interests, in school or out of school that you are involved in:

 



Please also list any features, interviews, polls, etc. that you think would be interesting to see in the yearbook.





Our records indicate the following.  Please keep in mind that the earlier in the year the less likely these items will be checked:
Important Dates:











Fall Book Sale


Sept. 6th - 30th





Portrait Retake Day


October 12th





Winter Book Sale


Jan. 2nd – 23rd

















We have received your portrait





You have purchased a senior ad





You are in the book 2X





You are in the book at least 3x





Your yearbook will be personalized 





You have purchased a yearbook








